
 

First Day of School Brings Excitement to PJH Hallways


We walked into school on the first day to see lots of changes! New teachers, familiar 
teachers in different classrooms, an expanded lunchroom, and more! We had a great 
summer, but it’s sure good to be back in school to see our teachers and friends. Let’s 
have a great school year!!

5th Graders Looking 
Forward to Learning


Our fifth grade class is small, but 
also competitive and full of 
personality. They are getting used 
to switching classrooms and 
having multiple teachers. We 
asked them what they are most 
looking forward to this year. They 
had some interesting responses!

New MS Teachers Hit the Ground Running ✏ 👩🏫 

We have four cool teachers that are new to the Middle School this year. We are really 
glad they’re here!

“I’m looking 
forward to 

meeting new 
teachers.”


~Meah Russom

“I’m looking 
forward to…

uhhh…
learning.”


~Reid 
Pfortmiller

Miss Hannah Christofer is 
teaching 5th and 6th grade 
reading this year. She grew 
up in Republic, Ohio and 

earned her bachelor’s 
degree from Cedarville 

University. She said, “I am 
looking forward to getting 
to know the people here.”

Miss Kelsi Blew is teaching 7th and 8th 
grade English this year. She grew up in 

Phillipsburg and got her bachelor’s 
degree from Fort Hays State University 
and is working toward her master’s. She 
said, “I am looking forward to getting to 
know my students and building their love 

for learning.”

Miss Meredith Jacobs is teaching 
special education this year. She grew 

up in Phillipsburg and is teaching 
while getting her bachelor’s and 
master’s degrees from Fort Hays 
State University. She said, “I am 

looking forward to getting to know 
all of my students and making this a 

fun year for everyone!”

Mrs. Terra Keeten is teaching 7th and 8th grade math this year. 
She grew up in Smith Center and got her bachelor’s degree from 
KSU and her master’s degree from FHSU. She said, “I'm excited 
to be at the middle school. I look forward to teaching many of 

the same students I had a few years back when they were in 4th 
grade. It is neat to see how much they have grown and matured 
in those 3-4 years.  I am always anxious for new adventures and I 

think this year will be awesome!”

“I’m looking 
forward to 

learning new 
things.”


~Adelynn Yoxal

“I’m looking 
forward to the 

end of the 
school year.” 


~Bryson Shaw
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6th Grader


I am a boy. I have blonde hair. I was 
born in August. Summer is my 
favorite season. I live outside of 
Phillipsburg. I have two pets. My 
favorite sport or activity is baseball. 
Salmon patties are my favorite food. 
My favorite drink is Mountain Dew. 
My favorite animal is a dog. My 
favorite color is red. Who am I?

5th Grader


I am a girl. I have dirty blonde hair. I 
was born in March. Spring is my 
favorite season. I live outside of 
Phillipsburg. I have ten pets. My 
favorite sport or activity is showing 
animals. Fried chicken is my favorite 
food. My favorite drink is Sprite. My 
favorite animal is sharks. My favorite 
color is teal. Who am I?

Secret Staff Member 😎 


I am a woman. I have brown hair. I 
was born in June. Summer is my 
favorite season. I live in 
Phillipsburg. I have one pet. My 
favorite sport or activity is tennis. 
Biscuits and gravy is my favorite 
food. My favorite drink is Diet 
Pepsi. My favorite animal is the 
mountain goat. My favorite color is 
blue. Who am I?

8th Grader 


I am a boy. I have dark brown hair. I 
was born in November. Summer is 
my favorite season. I live in 
Phillipsburg. I have two pets. My 
favorite sport or activity is 
basketball. Steak is my favorite food. 
My favorite drink is Dr. Pepper. My 
favorite animal is a dog. My favorite 
color is blue. Who am I?

Pubs Class Ready to 
Bring You the News


Mrs. Molzahn has a new bunch of 
publications students to share the 
news and take pics. Please don’t 
run away if you see them with the 
camera. Cheeeeeese!

7th Grader 


I am a girl. I have strawberry blonde 
hair. I was born in July. Spring is my 
favorite season. I live in Phillipsburg. I 
have eight pets. My favorite sport or 
activity is volleyball.  My favorite 
foods are steak and corn. My favorite 
drink is coffee. My favorite animal is a 
hippo. My favorite color is purple. 
Who am I?

“I’m looking 
forward to 

having more 
than one 
teacher.”


~Jack Seems

“I’m looking 
forward to 

getting smarter.”


~Brielle Werner

THIS WEEK'S SECRET STUDENTS


We will reveal the secret people later today. 

Kalinda Meili, Miley Moffatt, 
Caitlyn Engle, Camryn Arment, Aden 

Shaw, Nick Aberle, Brady Russom, 
Brenner Montgomery
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